
From: Stephen Baugh 
Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 12:58 PM 
To: webposting 
Subject: FW: Regarding application number LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC 
 
Correspondence regarding LA-RZ-2023.1 for the website. 
 
Stephen Baugh 
Island Planner, Local Planning Services 
Islands Trust | T 250-247-2201 
 
From: Luise Zinsli   
Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 11:54 AM 
To: Stephen Baugh <sbaugh@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tobi Elliott <telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Timothy 
Peterson <tpeterson@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Mikaila Lironi <mlironi@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Regarding application number LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC 

 

Dear Islands Trust representatives, 
 

As Lasqueti Island residents we would like our opinion to be included as 
SUPPORT  and form part of the official record regarding application number 
LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC. 
 

Thank you, 
Eric and Luise Zinsli 
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